Process & Performance Department Attachment to Board Memo for CERTIPORT LICENSES

[bookmark: _heading=h.gjdgxs]A request was made by Cooper High School for Emergency Approval allowing purchase these licenses on 11/9/2020.  Due to confusion created by COVID-19, an approval to proceed was permitted by Process & Performance Director, Justin Madden, and the Office of CAO, Dr. Jim Detwiler on 11/11/2020.  
